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The PTA joined hands together on 19.11.2022 at  

1.45p.m in the Conference Hall of the De Meester  

block. The meeting was convened by Rev. Sr. A.  

Gemma, Secretary of the College and the able  

administrator Rev. Sr. Dr. L. Vasanthi Medona,  

Principal of the College. The Executive committee  

members of the PTA for the academic year 2022-  

2023, organized the meet. The parents were greeted  

and the system of B. Ed. Programme for Teaching,  

Learning and Evaluation were explained. The  

parents were satisfied with the infrastructural  

facilities, student support services and the welfare  

measures available for their wards. The interactive  

session established a healthy rapport and cordial  

relationship among the parents and the members of  

the staff. A democratic election of office bearers for  

the academic year 2022-2023 was carried out.  

Towards the end of the meeting a structured  

feedback form was distributed to all the parents  

and their genuine responses were analysed. 
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The PTA joined hands together on  

21.04.2023 at 3.30 p.m in the  

Conference Hall of the De Meester  

block. The meeting was convened by  

Rev. Sr. A. Gemma, Secretary of the  

College and the ebullient leader of the  

esteemed institution, Rev. Sr. Dr. L.  

Vasanthi Medona, Principal of the  

College. The Executive committee  

members of the PTA for the academic  

year 2022-2023, organized the meet.  

The parents were greeted and they are  

motivated to plan for the professional  

development of their daughters. The  

parents expressed their satisfaction  

with the institutional activities,  

student support services and the  

welfare measures available for their  

wards. The interactive session  

established a healthy rapport and  

cordial relationship among the  

parents and the members of the staff.  

Towards the end of the meeting a  

structured feedback form was  

distributed to all the parents and their  

genuine responses regarding the  

mechanism of Internal Evaluation  

were collected. 
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The PTA joined hands together on  

13.05.2023 at 10 a.m. in the Conference Hall  

of the De Meester block. The meeting was  

convened by Rev. Sr. A. Gemma, Secretary  

of the College and the enthusiastic leader of  

the esteemed institution, Rev. Sr. Dr. L.  

Vasanthi Medona, Principal of the College.  

The Executive committee members of the  

PTA for the academic year 2022-2023,  

organized the meet. The parents of the first  

year student teachers were greeted and they  

are motivated to support their daughters in  

professional development during the  

forthcoming Internship Teaching Practice in  

the supporting schools for 16 weeks. The  

parents expressed their satisfaction with the  

institutional activities, student support  

services and the welfare measures available  

for their wards, which were visually  

presented in the form of a PowerPoint  

presentation. 7 student teachers shared their  

experiences of transformation and formation  

while pursuing B. Ed. programme. The  

interactive session established a strong bond  

and affable association among the parents  

and the 2 members of the staff. Towards the  

end of the meeting a structured feedback  

form was distributed to all the parents and  

their unpretentious responses regarding the  

mechanism of Internal Evaluation were  

collected. 

PTA JOINED HANDS TOGETHER 


